
Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you may already be aware, we were delighted to receive the news that Larks Hill Junior 
and Infant School featured in a recent Pontefract and Castleford Newspaper report 
(https://bit.ly/36SprKI), which recognised and commended the academic performance of 
the Year 6 children in the 2019 SATS assessments. The data reflects the amount of 
progress the Year 6 cohort made, as well as acknowledging the percentage of children 
who achieved the expected national standard, in Reading, Writing and Maths. 

I am sure you will agree, this is a wonderful achievement for the school and reflects all the 

hard work of the children and the staff alike. May I also take the opportunity to thank all the 

parents for their support in helping the school to ensure that every child achieved their 

learning potential. This is something that we are striving to achieve on a daily basis at 

Larks Hill School, as we encourage all the children to be the very best versions of 

themselves. 

Yours sincerely, 

Mr Shuttleworth 

https://bit.ly/36SprKI

